
 

Johnson Engineering acquires Naples-based surveying company 

August 29, 2022 
 
Johnson Engineering Inc. acquired Naples-based Marco Surveying & Mapping in a move to enhance 
its surveying services. The acquisition will add 11 surveying and mapping staff to the Johnson 
Engineering team, in addition to surveying records and equipment. Marco Surveying & Mapping 
founder and President David Hyatt and his team will transition into the Johnson Engineering team 
and will work from the company’s Naples office. Founded in 1946, Johnson Engineering began as a 
surveying and mapping firm and provides a range of civil engineering services with expertise in civil 
engineering, surveying and mapping, GIS, site development, utilities, water resources, 
environmental, transportation, electrical, planning and landscape architecture services. The firm has 
offices in Fort Myers, Naples, Port Charlotte, LaBelle, Clewiston, and Lutz. 
 
Link to original press release: 

https://www.gulfshorebusiness.com/gb_daily/johnson-engineering-acquires-naples-based-surveying-

company/  

https://www.gulfshorebusiness.com/gb_daily/johnson-engineering-acquires-naples-based-surveying-company/
https://www.gulfshorebusiness.com/gb_daily/johnson-engineering-acquires-naples-based-surveying-company/

